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Bringing Learning to Life 

 
10th May 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 2 Educational Visit to Merseyside Maritime Museum, Liverpool – Friday 7th June 2019 
 
We are excited to let you know that pupils in Year 2 will be visiting Merseyside Maritime Museum, 
Liverpool on Friday 7th June 2019 as part of our topic. We will be travelling by train from Leasowe Station 
to James Street Station after morning registration, so please ensure that your child is in school on time. 
The children will return to school before the end of the school day. Please collect your child from school 
at the usual time of 3.15pm.  
 
Whilst there, we will be taking part in a Titanic Workshop. The children will take part in a interactive 
session of storytelling and playing different roles from the story.    
 
Your child should come to school wearing their full school uniform, suitable school walking shoes 
and a waterproof coat. All pupils will be provided with a school packed lunch.  
 
A voluntary contribution of £5.00 is requested for this visit. Please pay by this via ParentPay by 
Wednesday 29th May 2019. 
 
You have already given permission for local trips and visits, but please complete the consent slip below 
as we will be travelling by train. Important, please inform us if your child’s medical information has 
changed.  
 
We are all really looking forward to this lovely visit. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Dalby 
KS1 Lead and Year 2 Class Teacher 
 

 
Year 2 Educational Visit to Merseyside Maritime Museum, Liverpool – Friday 7th June 2019  

 
Child’s name: ______________________________ Class:         
 
I give my consent for my child to visit the Maritime Museum. 
 
I have paid £5.00 via Parent Pay. 
 
Emergency telephone number:      
 
Signed:            

 

  


